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I welcome the establishment of the Journal of Pharmaceutical 
Regulatory affairs, because there is a need to optimize understandable 
information of patients about e.g. economic aspects of various 
therapeutic options. Several recent developments underline the need 
of such a journal:

Firstly, in the last few years the number of scientific medical 
journals has been extremely increased. Actually there are one or more 
specific journals for every field in medical research. The articles of those 
journals focus mainly on medical aspects. Only some psychological or 
psychiatric journals focus on items like life quality, economics – but the 
usability of therapeutic options is nearly never described. 

Secondly, the number of therapeutic options has significantly 
increased. Additionally patients have to be informed extensively about 

effects and adverse side effects of those options. Again, there are almost 
no studies about the usability of information about those options.

Last but not least, there are many efforts to give names to new 
medications. Associations with a variety of terms as well as with similar 
names of other medications are investigated. There are specific surveys, 
to be completed only by physicians, but never by patients.

Altogether, I would wish this journal to focus on understandable 
information for patients and to develop new ideas to optimize this 
information. Finally, the WHO requests complete information 
for our patients – every effort should be done not only to respect 
this recommendation, but also to present this information in an 
understandable manner for our patients.
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